

The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee met on 17 March at 2.00pm.  The Minutes of Community Corporate Resources and Infrastructure Committees were presented and their contents noted.  The work programme was considered in the light of new priorities and was acceptable.  The monitoring of the Forward Plan was noted and comments made.  The recent floods are having a real impact on forward planning and Members need to be aware of this.  The Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee pointed out the overlapping of the roles as to the work on back Lanes, particularly when examining Lanes affected by the recent floods and the need to involve other agencies.  A further report might give more clarity.

The item on A5 on the Central Referral System raised a good debate.  On the options as presented it seemed that an option that would be better for the authority as a whole might not suit individual Members needs.  Members explained their different points of view and their questions and Officers answers are presented in the Minutes.  The resolution should solve most of the Member’s aspirations but fine-tuning may be needed at a later date.

Councillor Jefferson

Chairman
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